MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY '

PROJECT MAC

Reply to:  Project MAC
545 Technology Square
Cambridge, Mass. 02139

Telephones 1617) 2 5 3 - 60 16

September 27, 1973

Major Roger R, Schell
Headquarters/ESD MCIT
L. G. Hanscom Field

Bedford, Mass. 01730

Dear Roger:

Enclosed is a draft of the research proposal we discussed in our
telephone conversation on Tuesday, September 25. In review, this
proposal concerns the activity currently labeled ""Certification Research"
in previous Project MAC proposals.

Please keep in mind that this is an advance draft copy, which has
not yet been approved by M.I.T., and for which the preliminary budget
figures have not yet been reviewed. One particular problem has come
up since we talked: there may be some difficulty developing regarding
the Project MAC 507% discount on computer time purchased at I.P.C. We
do not yet know what to expect.

Please let me know if you have any comments on this draft.

Sincerely yours,

JHS /mw

Enclosure

xc: E. Fredkin



